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Math – We are currently working on money and will soon move into time. Just a reminder, please do everything that you can to expose your child to these concepts at home.  Please make it a point to use cash when possible and have your child participate in the transaction. Have them count your pocket change or help them figure out what time it is on an analog clock.  It really will help.  
Science: Science: Weather – Students will discuss different types of weather and what weather is associated with the different seasons. We will soon be starting our butterfly life cycle unit. 
Language Arts- We are working on Unit 4, “Our Neighborhood at Work.” I am looking for guests to come speak to us about what they do for a living. We would love to have you! 
Scholastic Book Orders – The March book order form came home last week and will be due February 10th. 

Flat Stanley-We will soon be starting our Flat Stanly project. The project is based off of a book where the main character is squished by a bulletin board. He is flat and is mailed to his aunt. Each student in our class will create a Flat Stanley to be mailed to a friend or family member who lives far away. That friend/family member will take pictures of Flat Stanley doing a variety of activities and will mail him back to our school. We will have a welcome home party for our Stanley’s. Please be thinking of a friend or family member who would be willing to accept a Stanley. 

Student Treasures – Student Treasures is a publishing company that will allow us to create a book to be published. We will be creating our book and copies will be available to purchase in April.
Parent Teacher Conferences : I have contacted parents if I felt I need to conference with them regarding their child. If I did not contact you but you would like to request a conference, please let me know. Conferences will be held 3/20-3/23. Students will be released at 1:15 on those days. 












